
 
 
IHB File S1/3019 
 

 
CIRCULAR LETTER N° 49/2006 

23 June 2006 

 
 
 

CHANGE OF NAME FOR THE INDONESIAN  
HYDRO-OCEANOGRAPHIC SERVICE 

 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
We have been informed by Rear Admiral Sudjatmiko, Chief Hydrographer of Indonesia that 
in reorganizing their Service to become more efficient and responsive, Dinas Hidro-
Oseanografi (DISHIDROS) has been renamed Jawatan Hidro-Oseanografi (JANHIDROS) 
during a ceremony which was held on 21 June 2006, World Hydrography Day.  
 
Please take note of this change. 
 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 
President 

  


